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Published by the Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association to update its members regarding collective bargaining.

In accordance with Association policy, regular communication will be 
provided to NLTA members by way of periodic updates on the status 
of the collective bargaining process. 

The Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association has reached 
a tentative agreement with Government and the School Boards on 
a new collective agreement for teachers in Labrador West (Labrador 
City and Wabush). 

Further information regarding the tentative agreement will not 
be released until the details have been presented to teachers in the 

Labrador West bargaining unit, which is planned for June 6 at 4:00 
p.m. The location of the meeting will be communicated to teachers 
in Labrador West as soon as these details have been finalized. 

The ratification vote on the proposed tentative agreement will be held 
electronically from June 8 –10. Further details on voting procedures 
will be communicated separately. 

The NLTA would like to thank the members of the Labrador West 
negotiating team for their dedication and hard work in reaching a 
tentative agreement.


